
 

 

 

3 July 2019 

Offer closed for 6-year retail green bond 

Following a successful bookbuild process for its green bond offer, Auckland Council 

confirmed today that the offer of green bonds maturing on 10 July 2025 has closed 

and NZ$150 million has been allocated to the participants (or their clients) in the 

bookbuild process.  There was no public pool for the offer. 

 

The issue margin for the green bonds has been set at 0.55% per cent per annum and 

the interest rate will be announced later today, with the final Series Notice to follow.  

Ends 

For assistance, please contact:  

Emma Quantrill 

Senior Specialist Corporate Communication 

Mobile +64 21 571 283 

Auckland Council, Level 13, 135 Albert Street, Auckland  

 

 

 

 


